From: J. A. Thomas

To: cityclerk
Subject: Redistricting map Item # G-1, 22-159
Date: Saturday, March 05, 2022 9:19:57 PM

I feel that the board should pick map #203 for the following reasons.

* Six districts are compact and not sprawling.

* Boundaries are easiest to describe and remember for voters

* Has lower deviation in population per district than other map.

* Four of six districts are majority occupied by Minorities.

Further I would like to ask the board to only pick from the two maps that have been presented
by the very diverse board that the City Council unanimously approved and they unanimously
voted for and brought back to the board.

Everyone was given a chance to offer public input and those that are now trying to sway the
board otherwise somehow feel that the rules do not apply to them.

Thank you for shaping our city for us and future generations.
J. A. Thomas

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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